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El Dorado County to Perform Road Work 
Mosquito Road Bridge Replacement 

Reversing Traffic Control & Pilot Vehicle on Mosquito Road at Kona Drive 
September 6, 2024 at 6:00 am through September 6, 2024 at 5:00 pm 

 
September 5, 2024 
 
(PLACERVILLE, CA) -- El Dorado County’s Department of Transportation (DOT) will be 
performing patch repairs on Mosquito Road between Kona Drive and 8721 Mosquito Road.  
 

ROAD DATES TIME TRAFFIC 
CONTROLS 

Mosquito Road  
(Kona Drive to 8721 Mosquito Road) 

 

 
September 6, 2024 
 

6:00 am 
To 

5:00 pm 

Reversing Control 
with Flaggers and 
Pilot Vehicle 

The reversing controls and pilot vehicle are necessary to maintain traffic flow through the work 
areas on Mosquito Road during asphalt patch repair / paving work. This work has fortunately 
been scheduled for Friday, September 6, 2024, to take advantage of an opening in the paving 
Contractor’s schedule. 

The pilot vehicle will be moving traffic each direction continuously during the work shift. The 
average time through the work zone is five minutes. Traffic stops at the flagging stations will 
be maintained at five to ten minutes maximum. Drivers in this area are cautioned to plan extra 
time for these delays. The seven affected driveways within the work zone will be posted, 
“STOP! Please Wait for Pilot Vehicle”. Drivers pulling out onto Mosquito Road from 
these driveways must not pull out until the pilot vehicle and traffic queue passes in the 
direction of intended one way travel.       

The County sincerely appreciates the cooperation and patience of motorists that use this 
roadway, and we apologize for any inconvenience as a result of this traffic control and 
associated road repair work. 
 
For questions regarding this closure, please contact the County’s Transportation main line at 
(530) 621-5900 (select Option 3 for Engineering). 


